
Below is the brief January 26, 2024, response I received from The Villages High School Director of 
Athletics, Coach Richard Pettus, to my urgent email message I sent January 3, 2024. It took Coach Pettus 
nearly a month to respond. If not for a January 22, 2024, email message I sent to The Villages High School
Principal, Robin Grant, and Dr. Randy McDaniel, The Villages High School Director of Education, I believe 
it's quite probable that I would have never received any response from anyone at The Villages High School.
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